September 21, 2024
WE CAN’TDO IT WITHOUT YOUR HELP!

Osceola county Intergroup is grateful for your group’s contributions. However, we are
sorely lacking in volunteers for different functions. At present, we have no Events
Committee. Our next event is the Gratitude Dinner, usually held the second Saturday in
November. Currently, we have no one that has stepped up to chair this event. Since last
year, we have lost two key members of AA that are no longer able to assist in planning the
Gratitude Dinner. If you or your home group are willing to take on this task, please contact
osceolacountyintergroup@gmail.com. If we do not get anyone to take on this task, there
will be no Gratitude Dinner in 2024. Please help us make this happen!

Intergroup, along with the local AA community, holds annual events as follows:

1.) Spaghetti Dinner with cake auction in April of each year

2.) Founder’s Day Picnic in June around the anniversary date of the founding of AA
3.) Twelve Step workshop usually in the Fall

4.) Gratitude Dinner in November to promote fun and fellowship

Osceola County Intergroup of Alcoholics Anonymous provides many services and activities
within our AA community. Some of these services are:

1) Meeting schedules for local eetings

2) A 24 Hour Hotline (407-870-8282) to assist callers to get help with drinking

3) Maintain a 24 hour website with meeting information, events and services located at
osceolacountyintergroup.org. .

4) Maintain a large inventory of AA conference approved literature.

5) Monthly AA Board meetings, open to all groups, to address issues related to our
home groups and AA as a whole held monthly on the second Thursdays, at 6 p.m.
via Zoom

On behalf of the Board, we hope to hear from you!

Walda H.
Chairperson

Osceola County Intergroup



